
 

03 July 2024 

 

 

New 6th Form Suit  

Dear Parent/ Carer  

I wrote in March sharing the exciting news that we are updating our 6th Form Dress Code and offering a new 2 

piece suit to all Sixth Form students for September 2024. 

From tomorrow, 3rd July, to claim your new suit all you need to do is visit one of the stores listed below and the 

store assistants will size up and give you the new SFA suit ready for September 2024.  

The store will simply ask you to confirm your child/ children’s name(s) and your home postcode. This will serve 

as your unique reference for claiming one free suit per child. 

Please be aware that the stores are recording all transactions, then invoicing St Francis of Assisi, so any person 

trying to obtain more than one free suit per child, will be refused and this will be recorded via the audit. 

• This link shares what our new 6th Form dress code looks like  (Click here) 

Stores:  

• Clive Marks in Walsall Saddlers Centre 

• Clive Marks in Boldmere Sutton Coldfield  

• Crested School Wear in Walsall Saddlers Centre  

• Crested School Wear Gracechurch Centre Sutton Coldfield  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Luke Salkeld 

Headteacher 

https://www.stfrancis.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Sixth-form-uniform.pdf

